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From: Roberta Aaronson <raaronson1@cox.net>
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2025 11:53 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Cc: Rep. McNamara, Joseph M.
Subject: House Bill 5724 - YES

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

To:  House Judiciary CommiƩee Chair Craven and Bill sponsors: Giraldo, Alzate, PoƩer, Morales, Stewart, 
Diaz, Biah, Tanzi, and Felix 
 
On behalf of the outrageous number of immigrants unjustly detained at the WyaƩ DetenƟon Center in Central 
Falls, I urge you to advocate and vote for H5724. If passed, this legislaƟon will prohibit state or municipality 
from contracts to detain individuals for civil immigraƟon violaƟons. ICE policies and pracƟces have created 
horrific situaƟons for far too many individuals who come to the US for peace and freedom. Detaining folks at 
the WyaƩ does incredible mental and physical damage to immigrant detainees. States across the country have 
passed legislaƟon banning municipaliƟes from using their prisons as ICE detenƟon centers. 
 
With the passage of this legislaƟon, 5724,  RI will join other states in creaƟng a community free of exploiƟve 
and inhumane immigraƟon detenƟon pracƟces. 
 
Thank you for supporƟng H5724! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Roberta Hazen Aaronson 
14 Hudson Place 
Cranston, RI 02905 
401-497-8286 
 


